
PECO Tree and Vegetation Management  

Spring 2025 

 

PECO contractors Asplundh will perform vegetation management - trimming and removal - on its 

electric distribution system to maintain electric reliability.  Asplundh will begin work in the Borough 

on or about April 8, 2025.   

 

Work will occur along streets that are shown in red on the above map throughout the Spring of 

2025. Asplundh will remove any vegetation debris created by this work. Asplundh will be contacting 

customers where and when work is being performed. If you have any questions please reach out to 

the contact information listed on the notice or manager@boroughofnewtown.com  

mailto:manager@boroughofnewtown.com

